 SPENCER COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Board of Education Agenda Item

Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  ___2/25/2013_____

Topic/Title     BOE / KU Agreement – Fiber Pole _____________________
Presenter  ______________________________________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

___x___ Action requested at this meeting.

__ ___  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –


  ______  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

______  No previous Board review, discussion or action

______  Previous review or action


  Date  _____________________________________________________


  Action  _____________________________________________________

Background/Summary of Information

Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
vg___  Finance Officer   We currently have 63 attachments at $12 each totaling $756.  This will be an annual, on-going payment.  An inflation rate of 3% is anticipated.  Additional connections (new elementary school) will increase this cost.  Using the facts as they currently are – it would take 10 year before the cost would exceed $1,000 annually.
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

According to Grant, this is to be conditionally approved contingent upon review and modification of legal terminology of the contract.  However, the agreement must be approved in order to continue supporting technology and the fiber-optic wiring brought to our attention last fall from Kentucky Utilities.

